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GPU Nuclear Corporation

G Nuclear :::en:r388o

Forked River, New Jersey 08731-0388
609 971-4000
Wnter's Direct Dial Number:

C321-94-2069
May 20, 1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir:

Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Docket No. 50-219
Generic Letter 88-14 Status

The purpose of this letter is to provide the NRC, as requested, the status of
GPUN's Generic letter 88-14 implementation.

As the NRC was made aware by our letter dated March 9, 1992, a program to
ensure operability of safety related air operated valves was developed and
implemented during the previous two outages.

Preventative Maintenance tasks have been written for containment isolation
valves. A portion of these valves will be tested during the upcoming 15R
outage. This is in accordance with our schedule for testing safety related
air operated valves with accumulators / check valves.

If you shou'd have any questions or require further information, please
contact Brenda DeMerchant, Oyster Creek Licensing Engineer at (609) 971-4642.
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cc: Administrator, Region 1

Senior NRC Resident Inspector
Oyster Creek NRC Project Manager
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GPU Nucicar Corporation is a subsid,ary of General Pubhc Uhhties Corporation
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